
Dear Parents and Carers, 

One of the highlights of the week was of course the publication of our fabulous SIAMs inspection report. If you 

haven't already, do have a read.  It is a wonderful report which really celebrates our excellent work as church 

schools.  We have also very much enjoyed lots of experimenting as part of science week. 

Looking forward to next week, we have our Friends meeting at Eppleby on Monday morning at 9am.  Do 

come along and help to plan some super events. 

I look forward to seeing you in school soon. 

Kindest regards,  

Mrs K. Williamson, 

Executive Headteacher 
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From time to time you may need to contact the school. 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴ tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻǊ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘ ŀƭƭ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ǘƻ aǊǎ {ǘƻǊǊƻǿ ŀǘ 9ǇǇƭŜōȅ CƻǊŎŜǧΦ 

¢ŜƭΥ лмонр тмунфуΦ   9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŜŦŀŘƳƛƴϪǘǊƛƴƛǘȅŜŦƳǘΦŘŀƭŜǎƳŀǘΦƻǊƎ 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊǎ м ǘƻ сΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘ ŀƭƭ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ǘƻ aǊǎ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴ ŀǘ aƛŘŘƭŜǘƻƴ ¢ȅŀǎΦ 

¢ŜƭΥ лмонр оттнурΦ  9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƳǘŀŘƳƛƴϪǘǊƛƴƛǘȅŜŦƳǘΦŘŀƭŜǎƳŀǘΦƻǊƎ 

If your query or concern needs to be dealt with by a senior member of staff then our Head of School, Mrs McLean, can be 
contacted on a daily basis if necessary.  Please do this by contacting the relevant school office and we will ensure Mrs 
McLean gets in contact with you.  Our Executive Headteacher, Mrs Williamson, can be contacted if required but please 
bear in mind that she works for our schools 50% of the time, so is not always available. 

Thank you. 

/hb¢!/¢ ²L¢I {/Ihh[ 

Children in Preschool have been learning all about flowers this week.  They have looked at       
daffodils and tulips and talked about what plants need to grow, as part of their learning they 
planted some seeds.  They also thoroughly enjoyed a Riverdance session! 

Reception children have loved joining in with British Science Week.  They predicted which   
liquid would clean the copper coins the best and talked about how to carry out a fair 
test.  They particularly enjoyed the fizzing and foaming lemon volcanoes and are eager to find 
out if the egg in vinegar has turned into a bouncing ball! 
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We had some wonderful news this week! 

Our SIAMs inspection report has come back and we have been judged as EXCELLENT.  This is the highest award a 
school can get and we are all extremely proud of what our schools have achieved. 

You can view the full report on our website or ŎƭƛŎƪ ƘŜǊŜ to be taken to it. 

²hb59wC¦[ b9²{ 

mailto:efadmin@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org
mailto:mtadmin@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org
http://www.trinityefmt.dalesmat.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Trinity-Acadamy-Middleton-Tyas-Final-SIAMS-Inspection-Report-March-2020-1.pdf


This week Year 1 received a letter from Ψdastardly Captain 
Purple Beard and his crew of cut-throat piratesΩ from our 
class story ΨThe Pirate CruncherΩΦ  They were asking them if 
they wanted to join the crew.  The children discussed      
reasons for and against joining the crew and replied to   
Captain Purple Beard with their responses.  The children 
had super arguments and were very persuasive.  They had                
persuasions of booty, loot, ambush and marooning.  It is 
clear to see the children have completely adopted the     
imagination of a pirate in this activity!  How arrrrgh-
mazing!  

In Science, the children had 
a visit from a Tree Expert, 
who was very impressed 
with their knowledge of the 
trees in our school grounds.  
He loved hearing their ideas 
about how to measure the 
trees, by using standard 
and non-standard methods. 
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In Year 2 this week, children have continued to look at 
fractions focusing on more fractions of amounts and 
shapes including looking at a third. 

In English, children have been doing persuasive writing 
to persuade the audience to be a pirate.  For this, they 
have looked at the life of a pirate and the language 
used, then performed their pieces to the class. 

In PHSCE, children have enjoyed learning about how 
itΩs important to be healthy and why. 

In D.T, children have been researching how 
to make a pirate boat and have designed 
and planned their pirate boats, ready to 
make next week! 
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This week Year 3 have been 
very busy.  In Maths the       
children continued with the 
current topic and have been 
measuring and calculating the 
perimeters of rectilinear shapes.  

In their writing sessions, the children have been       
revising punctuation including question marks,          
exclamation marks and speech marks.  

Unfortunately the Ukelele teacher was ill this week, 
but Mr Keane taught the class a new chord and they 
had fun learning a new song.  

Rehearsals for the Easter production - Daniel, are   
coming along well and the children are really looking 
forward to performing this in a few weeks time. 
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¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊ рΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǳǎƛƴƎ             
ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜŘ ǇǳƴŎǘǳŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ƭƛƴƪ ƛŘŜŀǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎΦ  

¢ƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ŘŜŎƛƳŀƭ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ ƛƴ 
aŀǘƘǎΦ  

[ŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴǎΣ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ 
ǎǘǳŘȅƛƴƎ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǘŜǊƳ ϥǎŀƭǾŀǝƻƴϥ ƳŜŀƴǎ ŀƴŘ ƭƛƴƪƛƴƎ ƛǘ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ ǎǘƻǊȅΦ  

¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎǇŜƴǘ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ ǇƭŀƴǝƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ 
ǎŀǇƭƛƴƎǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ōȅ ¢ƘŜ ²ƻƻŘƭŀƴŘ 
¢ǊǳǎǘΦ  ! ōƛƎ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ aǊǎ .ƻƻǘƘ ŀƴŘ aǊǎ /ƭŀǊƪŜ ŦƻǊ 
ŀǊǊŀƴƎƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎΦ 
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¸ŜŀǊ п ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘǊƛŎƪȅ ŘŜŎƛƳŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŦǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƭǾƛƴƎ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎΦ  

Lƴ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘΣ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇƻŜǘǊȅ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭƛƴƪŜŘ ǘƻ [ŜƴǘΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ŀƴ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎ 
ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘȅ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ ƛǎ 
ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƘȅ DƻƻŘ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƛǎ          
ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘΦ  

¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƘŀŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǘǊŜŜǎ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ     
²ƻƻŘƭŀƴŘ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ ŀƴŘ aǊǎ .ƻƻǘƘ ŀǎƪŜŘ ¸ŜŀǊ п ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ 
Ǉƭŀƴǘ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎΦ 
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It's been another busy week of learning in Year 6! 

In Literacy, the children have been busy writing expla-
nation texts.  As their stimulus, they used one of the 
Wallace and Grommit 'Cracking Contraption' clips to 
link with our topic of inventors. In maths, they have 
been learning about area and perimeter.  In fact, the 
children have become fantastic designers and have 
even calculated the cost of re-carpeting houses!  

In PE, the children have been practising their passing 
and moving skills through playing benchball and hock-
ey.  Some children also represented the school in the 
cricket team at the Richmondshire Cricket League.  In 
Science and DT, they have continued their work on 
forces and were challenged to make a pulley strong 
enough to lift a 200ml cup of water. Do have a look at 
the blog to see our results!   

Finally, in French, the     
children continued their 
work on body parts to 
write some 'wanted'       
descriptions for pirates.  
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Come and be a Pirate 
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Monday 16th March - Friends meeting, 9am at Eppleby Forcett setting 
Friday 20th March - Bake sales at both settings 
Monday 23rd March - Parents Evening 
Thursday 26th March - Parents Evening 
Friday 3rd April - Last day of term 
Monday 20th April - Schools closed to children (Inset day) 
Tuesday 21st April - Schools re-open to children 
Saturday 27th June - Summer Fair 11-2pm 
Saturday 28th November - Christmas Fair 2-4pm 
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Mrs McLean is taking part in a Memory Walk for the 
Alzheimer's Society because she wants a world     
without dementia. 

Around 225,000 people develop dementia every year, 
that's the equivalent to one person every three 
minutes.  This March, Memory Walks will be taking 
place across England, Wales and Northern Ireland to 
raise money for a world without dementia.  Once you 
donate, JustGiving will send your money directly to 
Alzheimer's Society.  So it's the most efficient way to 
raise money, saving time and cutting costs for the 
charity. Let's take on dementia together. Please dig 
deep and help us walk for a world without dementia.  

To donate please ŎƭƛŎƪ ƘŜǊŜ or visit the link below; 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƧǳǎǘƎƛǾƛƴƎΦŎƻƳκŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎκƳǿрнрсну  

Thanks. 
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aƛŘŘƭŜǘƻƴ ¢ȅŀǎ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ aƛŘŘŀȅ {ǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƻǊ 

7.5 hours per week spread over 5 days 

Monday to Friday, term time only 

If you are interested in this position, please contact Middleton Tyas school.   

Tel: 01325 377285  Email: mtadmin@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org  
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You will have all received 
letters in your childrenΩs 
bags regarding our Parent             
Consultation Evenings 
which are being held on 
Monday 23rd March and 
Thursday 26th March for 

the children in Reception through to Y6. 

Please send your reply slip back to school by 
no later than Tuesday 17th March so we can 
allocate slots. 

Many thanks 

²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ 

tŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ      

9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mw525628
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mw525628
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Well done to Year 3 who had a great 
98.9% attendance this week. 
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Well done to our Superstars who 
received certificates this week. 
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Twinkl have decided to support teachers, parents and 
carers by offering a one month ultimate membership, 
completely free of charge, to help during the period of 
any disruption. 

Please see the information below on how to access it. 

Thanks 

FREE 

RESOURCES 
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Department for Education Coronavirus helpline 
The DfE have launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 related to education. 

Staff, parents and young people can contact the helpline as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǾƛǊǳǎ 

A coronavirus is a type of virus. As a group, coronaviruses are common across the world. COVID-19 is a new 
strain of coronavirus first identified in Wuhan City, China in January 2020. 

The incubation period of COVID-19 is between 2 and 14 days. This means that if a person remains well 14 days 
after contact with someone with confirmed coronavirus, it is unlikely that they have been infected. 

The following symptoms may develop in the 14 days after exposure to someone who has COVID-19 infection: 

! ƴŜǿ Ŏƻƴǝƴǳƻǳǎ ŎƻǳƎƘ 
5ƛŶŎǳƭǘȅ ƛƴ ōǊŜŀǘƘƛƴƎ 
! ƘƛƎƘ ǘŜƳǇŜǊŀǘǳǊŜ όотΦу ŘŜƎǊŜŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀōƻǾŜύ 

Generally, these infections can cause more severe symptoms in people with weakened immune systems, older 
people, and those with long-term conditions like diabetes, cancer and chronic lung disease. There is no evidence 
that children are more affected than other age groups – very few cases have been reported in children. 

¢ƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƘŜǊŜΥ 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƎƻǾΦǳƪκƎǳƛŘŀƴŎŜκǘǊŀǾŜƭ-ŀŘǾƛŎŜ-ƴƻǾŜƭ-ŎƻǊƻƴŀǾƛǊǳǎ 

¢ƘŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ƘȅƎƛŜƴŜ 

Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle COVID-19, especially washing hands more; and the 
catch it, bin it, kill it strategy for those with coughs and sneezes.  
How to wash your hands properly 
Wash your hands more often for 20 seconds with soap and hot water.  
Watch this short NHS film for guidance: ƘǧǇǎΥκκȅƻǳǘǳΦōŜκōv/tтǿŀ¢w²¦  
Teach young children how to wash their hands with the NHS handwashing song: ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦȅƻǳǘǳōŜΦŎƻƳκ
ǿŀǘŎƘΚǾҐ{ф±ƧŜL²[ƴ9Ǝ  
 

Yesterday, the Government announced that we are moving from the Contain phase of the coronavirus action 
plan and into the Delay phase, in response to the ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.  

Full details of each stage in the government action plan can be found here: ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦƎƻǾΦǳƪκƎƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘκ
ǇǳōƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎκŎƻǊƻƴŀǾƛǊǳǎ-ŀŎǝƻƴ-Ǉƭŀƴ  

To support the delay of the spread of the virus, the Department for Health and Social Care has asked anyone 
who shows certain symptoms to stay at home for 7 days, regardless of whether they have travelled to affected 
areas. This means people should stay at home and avoid all but essential contact with others for 7 days from the 
point of displaying mild symptoms, to slow 
the spread of infection.  

Current advice remains in place: no education 
or childrenΩs social care setting should close in 
response to a suspected or confirmed COVID-
19 case unless advised to do so by Public 
Health England.  

mailto:DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus
https://youtu.be/bQCP7waTRWU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S9VjeIWLnEg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S9VjeIWLnEg
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-action-plan
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-action-plan
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5ƻ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŜƴǝǘƭŜŘ ǘƻ CǊŜŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ aŜŀƭǎΚ 

Every child in Reception to Year 2 is entitled to Universal Free School Meals. 

If you have a child in our schools and feel you fit any of the criteria listed below it would be worth applying for 
Free School Meals, even if your child is in Reception, Y1 or Y2. 

¢ƻ ǉǳŀƭƛŦȅ ŦƻǊ ŦǊŜŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƳŜŀƭǎ ȅƻǳ Ƴǳǎǘ ŦǳƭŬƭ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŎǊƛǘŜǊƛŀΥ 

§ Universal Credit, provided you have an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, as assessed by 

earnings from up to three of your most recent assessment periods (£616.67 per month); 

§ Income Support; 

§ Income-based JobseekerΩs Allowance; 

§ Income-related Employment and Support Allowance; 

§ Support under part six of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999; 

§ The guarantee element of Pension Credit; 

§ Child Tax Credit, provided you are also not entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an annual household 

gross income that does not exceed £16,190 (as assessed by HMRC); or 

§ Working Tax Credit run-on, paid for four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit. 

Please note that contributions-based benefits, including contribution-related Jobseekers' Allowance do not      

entitle you to claim free school meals. 

If you meet the criteria, apply by ŎƭƛŎƪƛƴƎ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳ. 

Applications are usually processed within five working days.  You will be notified in writing, either by post or 

email, if your child is entitled and we will also let the school know.  You should continue to pay until                  

confirmation comes through. before a free school meal can be provided. 

If you are not entitled to free school meals, you will be notified in writing. 

w9D¦[!w LbChwa!¢Lhb 
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tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭƭ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǇŀǊƪ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǜǳƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǎŀŦŜƭȅ ŀǘ ōƻǘƘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ  ²Ŝ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 

ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŀǊŜ ǎŀŦŜ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ǝƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǝŜǎΦ 

!ǘ 9ǇǇƭŜōȅ - tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜŦǊŀƛƴ ŦǊƻƳ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘ ŀŘƧŀŎŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎŀǘŜ ǿƘŜƴ ŘǊƻǇǇƛƴƎ ƻũ ƻǊ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƴƎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ  

ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭτǘƘƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ Ŏƭǳō ŀƴŘ ŀƊŜǊǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƭǳōΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ƳƛƴŘŦǳƭ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǊƻŀŘ ƛǎ ǳǎŜŘ 

ōȅ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜƳ ŀƴȅ ŘƛǎǘǊŜǎǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ōǳǎ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǊƻŀŘ ŀǎ ŀ 

ǎŀŦŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŘǊƻǇ ƻũ Ǉƻƛƴǘ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ŘƛǎŜƳōŀǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴǘƻ ŀ Ƴŀƛƴ ǊƻŀŘ ōǳǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ     

ŎƻƴǝƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǊƻŀŘ ǘƻ ŘǊƻǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƻũΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŬƴŘ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǎǳƛǘŀōƭŜ ƭƻŎŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǇŀǊƪ ǎƻ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ      

ōƭƻŎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōǳǎ ƻǊ ƛƳǇŜŘƛƴƎ ƛǘǎ ŜȄƛǘΦ 

!ǘ aƛŘŘƭŜǘƻƴ ¢ȅŀǎ - tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜŦǊŀƛƴ ŦǊƻƳ ōƭƻŎƪƛƴƎ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ŘǊƛǾŜǿŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ ŀǾƻƛŘ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƻōǎŎǳǊŜ ŀ 

ǇŜŘŜǎǘǊƛŀƴΩǎ ƻǊ ŘǊƛǾŜǊΩǎ ǾƛŜǿΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǇŀǊƪ ƻƴ ŘƻǳōƭŜ ȅŜƭƭƻǿ ƭƛƴŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ƛƭƭŜƎŀƭΗ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǇŀǊƪ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ       

ǾƛŎƛƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ŎŀǊǇŀǊƪ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ōǳǎ ƴŜŜŘǎ Ŧǳƭƭ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǊŜŀΦ 

¢ƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǊŜŘǳŎŜ ŎƻƴƎŜǎǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ŀƛǊ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ - IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ŎŀǊ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎΚ 

aŀƴȅ ǘƘŀƴƪǎΦ 

Please remember we are a bh b¦¢ school.  Please 5h bh¢ send any ƴǳǘǎ to school with your 

child or any nut products .  Thank you. 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/fileroot/Education%20and%20learning/Free%20school%20meals/Application_for_free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium_funding.pdf
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5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ - ƻǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƛǎ 
ŀǘ 9ǇǇƭŜōȅ CƻǊŎŜǧ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ мсǘƘ 
aŀǊŎƘ ŀǘ фŀƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŘƛƴƛƴƎ 
ƘŀƭƭΦ 
Everyone is welcome and we would love to see 
some new faces. 

There is no pressure to commit to a role but 
we would really welcome new ideas. 

See you all there. 
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On March 20th we will be holding a .ŀƪŜ {ŀƭŜ 
for MothersΩ Day, selling Sticky Toffee           
Puddings.  Treat yourself or send your beloved 
to buy something to surprise you with on the 
Sunday!  

Small and large Sticky Toffee Puds will be   
available at both sites.  £5 for large or £3 for 
small. 

All our bakers will be making sure the hygiene 
is tip top so please donΩt worry! 

Get your orders in by emailing 
ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎϪǘǊƛƴƛǘȅŜŦƳǘΦŘŀƭŜǎƳŀǘΦƻǊƎ or message 
us on CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ. 
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Our Summer Fair will be held on Saturday June 27th at 
our Middleton Tyas setting. 

We're hoping to have a range of activities including 
bouncy castles, music, barbecue and a bar.   

Our next meeting will be devoted to the organisation 
for this so if you would like to help or have ideas to 
contribute, then do come along or get in touch        
beforehand.  

Applications are now open for stalls.  If you would like 
a stall then ŜƳŀƛƭ us or head across to our CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ 
page for details of how to apply.  

 

{¦aa9w C!Lw 

We have regular Fundraising schemes in our schools, 
these are; 

9ŀǎȅŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ - every time you shop youΩll earn a 
donation for our schools 

My Name Tags - Order online at 
ǿǿǿΦƳȅƴŀƳŜǘŀƎǎΦŎƻƳ using our fundraising code 
(23123) and 20% of the cost of your order will be     
donated to the Friends. 
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Your child will hopefully receive a 100 club 
form in their book bagΩs today. 

For a one-off membership cost of £24 (£2 per 
month) you are allocated a number.  

The prize fund will be split between 3 prizes  

1st Prize – roughly 50% of Prize fund 
2nd Prize – roughly 30% of Prize fund 
3rd Prize – roughly 20% of Prize fund 

By signing up yourself or getting others to do 
so, you are helping raise 
much needed funds for our 
amazing school. 

млл /[¦. 

100 

CLUB 

mailto:friends@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org
https://en-gb.facebook.com/friendsofTrinityEFMT/
mailto:friends@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org
https://en-gb.facebook.com/friendsofTrinityEFMT/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsoftrinityacademyefmt
http://www.mynametags.com
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EASTER EgG HUNT  

FUN GAMES       EGG ROLLING      FOOD 

FRIDAY 3rd APRIL 

4pm - 6pm 

EPPLEBY VILLAGE HALL 

OPEN TO ALL EPPLEBY & DISTRICT CHILDREN OR THOSE ATTENDING     
EPPLEBY SCHOOL 

 
PLEASE RING 01325 718684 TO RESERVE YOUR CHILDõS PLACE 
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